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Tri-Valley Groundwater Management District 
 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

The Dec. 13, 2017, meeting of the Board of  

Tri-Valley Groundwater Management District has been canceled. 

The next meeting will be Jan. 17, 2018, at 6:30 p.m.  

at the Benton Community Hall. 

 
CD Ritter, TVGMD assistant 

 

 

 

 

 

 


